
 

 

QUESTIONS/ANSWERS FOR 

 

GRIFFITH’S FIELD CSO ELIMINATION 

 
Q. Is the bid opening open to the public? 

A. No, due to Covid. It will be conducted via Zoom on Monday, February 15th at Noon. To access 

the bid opening on Zoom, send an e-mail to dlpen@ebensburgpa.com and request a link to the 

meeting. 

Q. I was not able to attend the pre-bid meeting. Can I re-schedule? 

A. Contact Jeff Evans at 814-244-1414 to arrange a site visit. 

Q. At what point should we access the site with equipment? 

A. The contractor should remove a post and rails from the split rail fence along Wilmore Road for 

direct access to the site. 

Q. What size bypass pumping will be needed? 

A. Daily flow through the CSO structure is between 200 and 300 gallons per minute.  Contractor 

will need to maintain flow during work, by-pass pumping to nearby manhole.  Storm flows 

exceed 1000 gpm and the work should be scheduled to avoid wet weather flows.  No secondary 

pump is required as long as the contractor makes temporary pipe connections in the work area to 

maintain flow. 

Q. Are there any permits required? 

A. No. Permits have been obtained by the Authority. 

Q. Are liquidated damages applicable? 

A. No. 
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